
Hello from Tarapoto,  
 
Yes, we made it home safely on Thursday morning, May 12th.  Our stay in the USA was a wonderful 
blessing.  We had a precious family get together on the first day there and then a 65th wedding 
anniversary celebration for my parents. (pic below) After sharing in our home church and visiting with 
countless people we went on to Wyoming where our Mission is located and the Bible school our kids are 
studying at.  Visiting Frontier School of the Bible and Tentmakers Bible Mission was so refreshing and 
encouraging.  Thank you to everyone who made our stay so welcoming.   
 
Also, we shared in two more churches in Western Nebraska and were able to see many more 
people.  Lucas, our second son, graduated from FSB on May 6th.  Sarah finished her freshman 
year.  Marcos and Allyson were also able to be at the graduation. (pic below) Jennifer (16) was still 
unable to tag along as she hasn't got a passport yet, so she stayed home and went to school.  The church 
also went well without us as the youth stepped up and some of them even had the opportunity to 
preach and teach the Word. 
 

 
This is at Dad & Mom's 65th wedding anniversary celebration. 
 



 
This is after Lucas received his diploma and he's coming down off stage.   
 



 
This is in the foyer of the chapel.  Our Family picture without Jennifer. 
 
It was a privilege to share at the graduation, when they came to take me off stage people were all 
around waiting to talk with me.  They just kept me up there and I enjoyed talking with many people.  It 
was definitely a great trip, and we are very grateful for your love and prayers and regular financial 
support.  Please pray for US citizenship for Jennifer, for the future plans for our children, that the church 
here would continue to grow and that the youth especially will grow in the ministry, that we could soon 
move into our new home and that our current home can become the church building and there has 
been a misunderstanding and someone is trying to take possession of a land the church bought years 
earlier for a church building - there has been a lawsuit and now we must defend our ownership.  Thank 
you again for your faithful prayers! 
 
Have a great day and God bless, 
 
Delwin & Techy Fowler 


